
YANKEE ATOMIC ELECTRIC COMPANY Telephone (413) 424-5261

Y~~NKEE~ 49 Yankee Road, Rowe, Massachusetts 01367
January 7, 2004
BYR-2004-002

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Mr. Larry Harris
Mail Stop T-4-D-8
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Reference:

Subject:

(a) License No. DPR-3 (Docket No. 50-29)

Yankee Response to NRC Bulletin 2003-004

On October 8, 2003, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) issued NRC Bulletin 2003-
0041 and requested licensees to update the national database on nuclear material holdings.
Yankee Atomic Electric Company (RIS-ZZN) has reported its annual inventory to NAC
International, the NMMSS database custodian, on August 27, 20032 This report satisfies the
requirements of NRC Bulletin 2003-004.'

Should you have any questions regarding this submittal, please contact me at
(413) 424-2363.

Sincerely,

YANKEE ATOMIC ELECTRIC COMPANY

G. P. van Noordennen --
Regulatory Affairs Manager

cc: M. J. Virgilio, Director, Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
H. J. Miller, NRC Region I Administrator
R. R. Bellamy, Chief, Decommissioning and Laboratory Branch, NRC Region I
J. Hickman, NRC Senior Project Manager, NMSS

' NRC Bulletin 2003-004, Rebaselining of Data in the Nuclear Materials Management and Safeguards System.
2Yaankee Letter to NAC Intl., NMMSS Project, BYR 2003-073, dated August 27, 2003, Annual Special Nuclear

Material Report.'
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